
 

 
 

11 September 2025 

Dear Applicant, 

Thank you for considering the Youth Worker (Part-Time) role here at St. Mark’s Church, Leamington Spa. 
We are excited that you’re exploring the possibility of joining our small but passionate team, and we 
warmly welcome your interest in being part of our vibrant church family. 

St. Mark’s is a welcoming, inclusive, and evangelical community with a clear mission to inspire young 
people to grow in faith, character, and service. We are a church that actively celebrates diversity and 
strives to build a culture of belonging, believing, and becoming.  

As Youth Worker, you will play a key role in shaping the lives of our diverse young people, aged 11-18, 
through creative and engaging activities that build strong relationships, nurture their spiritual growth, and 
provide a safe space to explore their faith. We are looking for someone passionate about youth work, with 
a heart for guiding young people on their journey with God. You will have the opportunity to make a real 
difference in the lives of the next generation, helping them grow as leaders and active participants in the 
life of the church. Our outreach model in Leamington is led by our young people themselves. We empower 
them to shape and take ownership of the group, creating an environment where they can invite their 
friends. 

Our ideal candidate will have a deep commitment to the Christian faith, a passion for working with young 
people, and an ability to connect with them in meaningful ways. You will be a collaborative team player, 
ready to work alongside our leaders, families, and volunteers to create an environment that fosters 
spiritual growth and community. 

We are excited about the possibility of welcoming you into our team and hope you will prayerfully consider 
applying for this position. Please do not hesitate to reach out to me directly if you have any questions 
about the role or the application process. 

We look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Best wishes,  

 

 

Tim Broadbent 
Vicar, St. Mark’s Church 
vicar@st-marks.net 


